
I oppose HB3494A because it is a bad law. It is not in the best interest of the animal. It keeps de-barking 
and de-clawing legal when they should be absolutely illegal. We are putting the rights of our couches 
above our furry family members by allowing declawing. Please help end declawing. 
 
 
-Annabella Geist 
503-568-6308 
bellageist14@gmail.com 
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